AH Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:55 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: FW: Opposition to proposed Olowalu development

From: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>

Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 7:50 AM

To: OCC All <OCC_All@mauicounty.us>

Subject: FW: Opposition to proposed Olowalu development

From: gavin campbell <gavincampbell@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 11:36 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>; AH Committee <AH.Committee@mauicounty.us>
Cc: Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>

Subject: Opposition to proposed Olowalu development

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this email as my vehement oppostion to the preposterous development plan for historically
significant Olowalu. As someone born and raised here on maui with no financial interest in the
overdevelopment of our island or in this case Olowalu, | can safely say that the overwhelming majority of
Hawaiians and Kama'aina, people actually from this land do not want this! We will not benefit from more
overpriced homes, from more shopping areas, more schools for the children of parents from the mainland
planning on relocating here and bringing with them there own ideas of how to further change maui to their
own liking. We have enough Starbucks, enough hotels, enough golf courses, enough new housing
developments built under the guise of "affordable housing"! Enough is enough....you people have the power
to do the right thing. | sincerely hope that you will choose to vote for the will of the people over greed and
profits!

Mahalo,

Gavin Kamealoha Campbell



